
Qantas Airways Limited, ABN 16 009 661 901, 10 Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia 

Telephone +61 2 9691 3636, qantas.com 

27 September 2022 

Ms Jasmina Ackar 
Director  
International Air Services Commission 
GPO BOX 630 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Via email: Jasmina.Ackar@infrastructure.gov.au 

Dear Ms Ackar, 

RE: APPLICATION FOR CAPACITY – TIMOR-LESTE ROUTE 

From Northern Winter 2022, Qantas Airways Limited (Qantas) plans to increase services on the 
Timor-Leste route to operate daily services between Darwin and Dili using Embraer E190 

aircraft. 

Allocation Sought 

In order to facilitate these additional services, Qantas seeks an allocation of two frequencies per 
week on the Timor-Leste route: 

• for a period of five years from the date of the determination; and
• on the basis the capacity will be fully utilised by 30 November 2022.

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may require. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anna Pritchard 

Executive Manager, Government, Industry & Competition 
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